
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This month in Science, Year 5 have 

been learning about dissolving. We made jelly and discussed what the 

control, independent and dependent variables were. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        in Year 5 

 
This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Progress: 

Karolina, Eric, Ana, Antoni 

Achievement:  

Liam, Sienna M, Ece, Logan 

Reader of the Month: 

Sophie 

 
 

 

In English, we have been 
writing diary entries relating to 
our topic, ‘Magic in the 
Making’. 

The children used a variety of 
skills to write about their first 
Quidditch match as if they 
were Harry Potter.  

Here is a wonderful piece of 
writing: 

 

    

 

We also enjoyed a trip to Harry 

Potter World, where we learned 

all about how to distress 

clothing, and even made our 

own. 

We saw real props, costumes, 

sets and makeup used in the 

films, and the children had a 

wonderful time. 

“It was tiring, but I really 

enjoyed it. It was enormous, we 

all had a lot of fun.” – Ece. 

 

 

This half term in Maths, Year 5 have been 

learning to multiply by 10, 100, and 1000. 

We have been using that knowledge to use 

long multiplication, which the children 

have worked really hard to understand.  

We have also learned about prime 

numbers, square numbers, factors and 

multiples. 

 

 

We also made electrical circuits relating to 

conduction and insulation. The children 

created electrical circuits and placed items 

in the circuit to see if they conducted or 

insulated electricity. 


